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DEAN OFFICE 

 NOTICE 

 

This is to inform that the First Semester MBBS classes will commence from 26.09.2025 

(Friday). Attendance for the students will be calculated from the above mentioned date.  

 

Students are advised to regularly visit the JIPMER KARAIKAL website: 

https://karaikal.jipmer.edu.in/academic/  for updates before commencing their journey. 

 

 

 

DEAN  
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